
SAINT NINIAN
CATHEDRAL PARISH

Antigonish, Nova Scotia

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time
July 16, 2023

150TH ANNIVERSARY OF ST. NINIAN CATHEDRAL
 

Opening Mass of the Anniversary Year 
4pm on Saturday, September 16th - Feast of St. Ninian.
Reception and Dinner to follow. Entertainment provided

Admission by ticket $35.00 per person
 

Sunday Celebrations
8:30am and 10:30am Mass

with Pancake Breakfast to follow
Donations gratefully accepted

Please watch bulletin for more details.
 

150TH ANNIVERSARY COOK BOOK - FUNDRAISER
 

We are looking for 150 favorite Christmas desserts!
Deadline for submitting recipes is September 30th.

Drop off recipes at Parish Office or via email
admin@saintninian.ca

Book will be for sale in time for Christmas giving.
In aid of Cathedral Ceiling Restoration.

 

150TH ANNIVERSARY QUILT RAFFLE - FUNDRAISER
 

Tickets are available for purchase at the Parish Office. 
Quilt will be on display at all 150th anniversary events.

In aid of Cathedral Ceiling Restoration.
 

MASS INTENTIONS: JULY 18-21 2023
 

Tuesday, July 18, 2023
Cody Broussard, rip
Frank Turner, rip

Catherine MacPhie, rip
Wednesday, July 19, 2023

Bessie Breen, rip
Duncan Stewart, rip

Hughena MacLellan, rip
Thursday, July 20, 2023

Shaun McCarron, rip
Charles O'Rourke, rip
Friday, July 21, 2023
Theresa Trenholm, rip

 

COLLECTION INFORMATION 
 

July 9th, 2023
Sunday Collection:                                  
Cemetery Mass:                                      
Cemetery Vault:                                
Pre-authorized payments (July)                 

Choose pre-authorized payments. Just drop by or 
call the Parish Office...it just takes a few minutes!

 
 
 

THERE IS A TIME FOR EVERYTHING UNDER
HEAVEN…

 

Let us pray also for our deceased parishioners: 
  �

Anthony John Van Berkel, Taylors Road, Antigonish
Evangeline (Vangie) Maas, Antigonish

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light
shine upon them.. May they rest in peace.

 
"SHOW US YOUR FACE LORD"

 

A conference with Fr. Mark Cherry
Our Lady of Monastery

July 21 - 23, 2023
For more information and to register contact

 Lucille at 902-623-0075
 

ST NINIAN PARISH FOUNDATION AGM
TUESDAY AUGUST 8, 2023

 

 St Ninian Place Main Hall
6:30pm

 

Welcome to all Visitors
Welcome to God's House

Failte gu Tigh Dhe
 

Drop by the parish office and say hello!

$2827.00
 $955.00
   $20.00
 $9,721.00



facebook.com/stninian.cathedral

A message from 

Fr. Danny...

 
ST. COLUMBA PARISH STRAWBERRY

TEA AND BAKE SALE
 

  July 16, noon to 3 PM, Mini-Trail Community Center.  
Sit in or take out available at $7.00 per serving.

 

CAPE GEORGE LIGHT HOUSE CONCERT & BBQ
 

DATE: July 16th Sunday
TIME: 2:00 - 4:00

PLACE: The Cape George Lighthouse grounds
Music by the band, "The Last Two"

 

THE ANTIGONISH ART FAIR
 

Save the dates!
July 21st, August 4th & 18th from 6pm-9pm -Chisholm Park

Fun for the whole family!
 

FESTIVAL ANTIGONISH SUMMER THEATRE 
WE ARE IN FULL SWING!

 

Check out the performances!
Call the box office 902 867-3333 or

www.festivalantigonish.ca for more information.
 

PARISH BULLETIN
 

Deadline for bulletin submissions is Thursday at noon.
 
 

PARISH OFFICE
 

 Monday-Friday: 9AM - 12PM 
St. Ninian Place room 018

 (902) 863-2338
 

MASS TIMES
 

Tue-Fri: 9:00AM
 Saturday: 4:00PM

 Sunday: 8:30AM and 10:30AM
 

CONFESSIONS
 

 Saturdays: 3:15PM - 3:45PM
 

For more information, refer to our website:
saintninian.ca

Parish Information

The Gospel over the next few weeks uses 
parables to illustrate how the Word of God

is sown in 
our hearts; all it needs is to find 

good soil to bear fruit.
 

Last week, I attended a good number of events 
at the Highland Games. As I went from parade to

dinners, to concerts and the grounds, I was 
amazed at the number of volunteers that give of their

time. As participants we enjoy all that had been
prepared and it is not until you chat with 

volunteers that you realize the number of meetings, 
the early mornings and late nights that have 

to happen for us all to enjoy, so well done!
 

You will notice that the bulletin has several
announcements regarding the 150th anniversary 

of St. Ninian Parish cathedral. There have already 
been a few meetings to get the activities under way, 
so we look to your support in the coming months and

year of celebration. Please keep the dates of 
September 16 /September 17 free so we can joyfully

celebrate as a family.
 

Each Sunday I notice a good number of visitors 
to our parish. Having the doors open, a hospitality

 team and joyful music makes them feel welcome and
allows them to leave with joyful hearts in praise of the

Lord.
Although the summer days are to be filled with joy,

please remember in prayer those who are ill, 
grieving or in need of love.

 
May we on the journey find the good soil and bloom

where we are planted!
 

God Bless, Fr. Danny
 


